
 

 

 

ATTENTION…ATTENTION…ATTENTION… 

 

The Murray Early Childhood Education Center is a 

 

NUT FREE FACILITY!! 

 

Please DO NOT bring food from home to our school.  

 We provide safe snacks each day. 

 

We have several children at our center who have life threatening allergies to nut 

products.  This includes peanuts, tree nuts and oils derived from them.  Any contact or 

ingestion of these products can cause a fatal reaction.  As you might imagine this is a 

very concerning issue for us.  We would like to remind you that the ECEC is a “NUT 

FREE FACILITY.”  We respectfully ask you to leave all food from home AT HOME!  This 

includes siblings snacking while you drop off or pick up your preschooler. I realize that 

this policy might seem harsh, but think of this…If your child’s life was threatened by the 

unseen transfer of nut oil from a sibling to the front door to your child’s hand to his 

mouth, thus causing a severe or fatal reaction, wouldn’t you be relieved to know that 

other families in the center are helping to keep your child safe? 

  

Please pass this information on to anyone picking up your child.  Thank You!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

08/29/18 v.1 


